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Dear Parents & Carers,  
Happy New Year to you all!  It has been a great start to the term and the chil-

dren have come back settled and working so hard. 

Mr Asbury 

Mr Asbury completed his last day at Braybrook today, and we want to thank him  

for everything he has done for the school, children and families of Braybrook 

and wish him well in his new role.  We know he will make a great success of his 

new role in a different role from class teaching. 

Christmas Fair 

A huge thanks to everyone who came to the PTA Christmas Fair in December as 

we raised an incredible £1894.50, which is amazing. A huge thanks to the mem-

bers of the PTA for all their hard work and we will update you with how this 

money is used to improve the school. 

School grounds 

Please can we remind people that on the school site we cannot allow dogs, e-

scooters, smoking/vaping and the use of mobile phones.  This is to safeguard all 

of the children.  We have had incidents this week including a young child being 

hit by an e-scooter, and this is not acceptable. 

Diary dates 

We wanted to make you aware that the last day of term, 22nd July, is a staff 

training day.  The children will finish for summer on Friday 19th July. 

Reading challenge 

We want to thank you all for supporting the children with the reading challenge.  

In the first week alone, every class in KS1 and KS2 had over 70% of their class 

reading every day at home! Well done.  Year 2 are leading the way with over 

90% of the class reading daily!  This will make such a huge impact to their suc-

cess as readers, writers and their vocabulary.  We have issued every child with a 

‘tough pack’ to look after their homework and reading books. Please can you 

ensure the children look after these and bring them into school. 

Attendance 

Our attendance as a school is doing very well so thank you all!  However, we 

have a lot of children arriving late each day.  The classrooms open at 8:35am and 

the children need to be in by 8:45am when the registers are taken. If you have 

any issues with getting your children into school at this time, please speak to us. 

Thank you for your continued support, Mr Gross and the Braybrook team 
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